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Increased taxation on tires to fund additional programs is a underhanded way to 

further increase the burden on Oregon Tax payers.   Increased taxation should be 

voted on by the people paying the tax not elected bureaucrats who already let 

millions of taxpayer dollars get squandered by governmental pet programs and 

grants.  We need increased visibility to the taxpayer on what our hard earned money 

is being spent on so that we are able to understand the decisions that are being 

made before taxation is increased.      


